
Participation to GreenNutriFood 2025 
Associate Professor Andriana Lazou and post 
graduate student Eris Tsompanidou attended the 
1st International Congress on Sustainable Food, 
Green Chemistry and Human Nutrition 
(GreenNutriFood 2025) on 7-9 April in Dubrovnik 
and presented the work entitled “Structural and 
Textural modifications of peaches during storage”. 
This work was funded under the framework of 
research project entitled “Optimization of the 
quality of peach and nectarines through the 
application of innovative post-harvest handling”, 
funded by Ministry of Rural Development and Food, 
Metro 16 – Collaboration. 
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